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MSI BILLING AUDITS - UPDATE 
 
MSI would like to thank physicians who have been awaiting billing audit results for their patience. 

A new Physician Master Agreement came into effect on December 9, 2019. Physicians whose audit was 

initiated on or after December 9, 2019 fall under the audit provision outlined in that agreement which allow for 

some first time audits to be educational. The Department of Health and Wellness and Doctors Nova Scotia 

continue to work through the new audit provisions. Further information will be communicated at a later date. 

Audits initiated prior to December 9, 2019 do not fall under this agreement. MSI will be sending audit results to 

these physicians shortly.  

As the provincial state of emergency has now been lifted, MSI will be commencing new physician audits in the 

coming weeks. 
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